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Creative Expression:Provides an
outlet for self-expression
through art.Encourages
experimentation with different
colour combinations and
styles.Improved Visual
Aesthetics:Mastering colour
harmony and balance leads to
more aesthetically pleasing
artworkMaterials Used Water
colours Colour
brushesScalePencilDrawing
Copy

Understanding Colour
Theory:Primary colours (red,
blue, yellow) form the
foundation of all
colours.Secondary colours
(orange, green, purple) are
created by mixing primary
colours.Tertiary colours are
made by mixing primary and
secondary colours.Techniques
for Better Artwork:Shading:
Blending:Complementary
Colours: 

Chapter 1
Let’s learn

colouring concept 

Creative Expression

Improved Visual Aesthetics

Materials Used

Primary colours

Tertiary colours

Secondary colours
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Chapter 2
Leaf pattern

drawing  
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Mosaic Art 

9



Chapter 7
Madhubani
Painting

10



Chapter 8
Origami Art 

11



Chapter 9
Mandala Art 

12



Chapter 10
Rubbing Technique 

13



14



Chapter 11
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Lippan Art 
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Chapter 16
Mirror Art 
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